
             SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MILTON 

              Milton, Wisconsin 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 

April 24, 2017 at 6:00 PM 

 

School District of Milton 

448 E. High Street 

Milton, WI 53563 

 

 

Members of the School District of Milton Board of Education will be in attendance 

on Monday, April 24, 2017, from 6:00 to 6:30 p.m. to attend a presentation on 

school safety. 

 

This presentation is separate from the regular Board meeting and no actions will be 

taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The potential exists for a quorum of Board members  

to be in attendance at this event.  There will be  

no actions taken by the Board at this event. 

 
This meeting notice may be supplemented in order 

to comply with Wisconsin’s open meetings law.  If 

this notice is supplemented, the final notice will be 

posted and provided to the media no later than 24 

hours prior to this meeting or no later than 2 hours 

prior to the meeting, in the event of an emergency. 

 

 


